
	

 
	

	

	

	

Mrs. Dicken’s 

Newsletter 

Thursday, Dec. 3rd  

            Classroom News 

 

We will have two book reports in 
December.  They will be due on 
January 4th when we return from 
winter break.    
Reminder: Word work tests are every 
Friday. Students have their list in their 
blue folder.  

 

 

Important Dates 

Library: Dec. 16nd  

Christmas Break 
Dec. 21 – Jan. 4th 

Snack: 

Mon: Kaleb 

Tues: Lilli 

Thurs: K’ 

Fri: Taliyah 

Be Respectful 

Be Responsible 

Be Safe 

Please make sure they are getting 20 minutes of reading each night!  Their 
reading logs go home in their blue daily folder! 

 

 

 
Please make sure your student is 

coming to school in dress code. We 
have really been enforcing it with our 

third graders because they are the 
leaders of our school. Thank you for 

your help with this!  
 

Keep up to date with our classroom website: 

mrsdickenjrces.weebly.com 


